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LABORATORIES DIVISION OF 
FEDERAL TELEPHONE AND RADIO 
CORPORATION 

October 22, 1946 

Mr. Grote Reber 
212 W. Seminary Avenue 
Vfueaton, Illinois 

Dear Mr. Reber: 

Thank you for sending me reprints of your 
paper on "Oosmdc Static". A number of people in our 
organization have shown interest in this SUbject. 

As we discussed in Chicago, I hope you will 
succeed in getting forlnal sponsorship of your work by 
Harvard, M.I.T. or some other educational institution. 
If you do, we will be glad to help the investigation 
by the loan of some laboratory equipment as well as 
help in solving the antenna problem. 

Sincerely yours, 

a. /G. If- J. . .' 

A. G. KANDOIAN 
Head, Radio & Radar 
Components Division 
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